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Dear Parents/Carers

Attendance & Punctuality
Every day really does count in school and as a school we want
every child to be in school every day. Please try to send your child
in each day and on time. Please do not forget that children can
come into school between 8:35am and 8:45am. Lessons start
promptly at 8.55am and we want all our children to have a settled
start to the day and be ready for their learning. Children arriving
late, miss out on the start of their learning and can become
unsettled and/or anxious because of this.

OPAL
This week, the children have enjoyed playing with the tyres and
giant Connect Four. We need to regularly introduce new items for
the children so that their imagination and creativity can continue.
We would really appreciate any of the following items for our
outside play:
Musical instruments
Suitcases
Garden spades
Trowels
Gloves
Dolls / pushchairs
Old electronics such as headphones, phones or keyboards
During this cold weather, please make sure your children are
wrapped up warm when coming to school so they can enjoy the
outdoors.

Excelsior Games
This week our Year 3 and 4 dodgeball team took part in a fun
non-competitive dodgeball event. They played brilliantly and were
fantastic ambassadors for our school demonstrating excellent
behaviour and playing with honesty and integrity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a lovely weekend.

Miss Cross
Headteacher



PE TIMETABLE

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit
bottoms or black leggings

Trainers/black pumps
Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf

(if appropriate)

Children must wear their PE uniform from
home on the day of their PE lesson




